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Bobbie Walthall

To: Eric Kirkendall
Subject: RE: Letter of support for the Intersection Repair project from an adjacent property 

owner

 
On Sun, Mar 27, 2016 at 5:42 AM -0700, "Eric Kirkendall" <kirkendall1@gmail.com> wrote: 

Dear City Commissioners,  
 
My wife Mary Kirkendall and I own a home at 946 New Jersey Street, adjacent to the Intersection Repair 
project proposed by Alicia Kelly and her team. 
 
We strongly support this project, and ask that you give it your approval. 
 
Regards, 
 
Eric Kirkendall 
785-550-3408 
 
 
 


